

March 27, 1987

Mr. George Olczak
Producer/Director
Arts and Sciences Productions
66 Newell Road, Suite A
Palo Alto, CA 94303

Dear George:

Wynton and I are pleased with the progress that has been made with the "Computer Jam" project. The recent information that you provided is a helpful, structural and conceptual outline. I have reviewed this information with Wynton and he is looking forward to getting started.

Please provide me with a detailed budget for the project and keep us apprised of any new developments.

Best regards,

Vernon H. Hammond III

Vernon H. Hammond III

Partner